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August 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Hawk Families: 
 

The 2017 Eclipse across America will occur on Monday, August 21, 2017. In North Carolina, 

the partial eclipse will begin around 2:33pm and peak at approximately 2:44pm when the moon 

obscures 92.7% of the sun.  Wake County residents will experience a partial view of the Total 

Eclipse. Skies will gradually begin to darken as the moon moves into the path of the Sun. Over 

time, the sky will become increasingly dark and then will gradually become filled with more light 

as the moon moves out of the path of the sun.  

 

We are so excited to experience this incredible scientific event with our students! Teachers 

have been provided with resource materials to teach about the eclipse, and we are purchasing 

a pair of glasses for each child so students can safely view the event.  

 

In order for your child to participate in viewing the eclipse, we MUST HAVE SIGNED 

PERMISSION on file. Please complete the back of this form and return it to school by Friday, 

August 18, 2017. If we do not have a permission form, your child will be in the gym during that 

time viewing the NASA feed of the eclipse.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact your child’s classroom teacher.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kendra L. Culberson 

Principal 



 

 

 


